
 
 

         
               February 16, 2016 

 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 

 
 

Re: Case 15-E-0186- Dynamic Load Management (“DLM”): 
Central Hudson Compliance Filing 

      
        Case 14-E-0423- Proceeding on Motion of the Commission  

to Develop Dynamic Load Management Programs 
 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 
   
 The amended tariff leaves set forth below are being filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric 
Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) on February 16, 2016 to become effective on June 1, 
2016 in compliance with the Commission Order in C. 15-E-0186 and 14-E-0423 issued and effective June 
18, 2015.   

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 

                             1st Revised Leaf No. 163.5.38            1st Revised Leaf No. 163.5.42  
  1st Revised Leaf No. 163.5.39                     1st Revised Leaf No. 163.5.44 
  1st Revised Leaf No. 163.5.40                     1st Revised Leaf No. 163.5.47 
                             1st Revised Leaf No. 163.5.41                       
 
 As directed in Ordering Paragraph 3, the purpose of this filing is to propose revisions to the 
Dynamic Load Management (“DLM”) programs that were originally filed on March 23, 2015, and which 
the Commission subsequently approved, with modifications, on June 18, 2015. 
  
 The amended tariffs include specific program changes that will increase customer participation 
and better align the program payment structure with the established benefit stream associated with the 
Company’s DLM programs.  Concurrently, a petition is being filed today, February 16, 2016, in the instant 
proceedings explaining in detail these proposed changes. 
 
 Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph 5 of the Order in the above mentioned cases, the Commission 
directed Central Hudson to file a petition to implement a non-bypassable delivery charge to recover all 
incremental costs that the Company will incur associated with its DLM program.  This petition was filed on 
September 15, 2015, with no Commission ruling as of the date of this filing. 

 
 Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph 7 of the Order, the requirements of Public Service Law §66(12)(b) 
regarding newspaper publication of these tariff amendments has been waived.  
 
 Questions related to this filing should be addressed to Darlene Clay at 845-486-5466 or by email 
to dclay@cenhud.com. 
 
        Very truly yours, 
 
 
        Michael L. Mosher  
       Vice President – Regulatory Affairs 
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